
 NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY 

 The document accompanying the telecopy/email transmission contains confidential 
 patient information protected by the Health Insurance Portability and 
 Accountability Act (HIPAA) Privacy Rule.  It is unlawful to disclose its contents to 
 any unauthorized person or entity without the written consent of the patient or 
 their legal representative. 

 If you have received this transmittal in error, please contact Alameda Acute Care 
 Clinic and Family Medicine, Administration office at 505-346-3704.  Ask to speak 
 with the privacy officer.  Thank you. 


